
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

February 1st, 2021 

Dear Parents, 

We are currently in the process of updating our Altar Servers roster for week day and 
weekend Masses in 2021. If you have not already filled out the form in the Church, 
could you please take a moment to list your child/children’s names and your preferred 
Mass times for weekend Masses below.  

Father Joe, our Parish Community and I would like to take this opportunity to thank 
you and your children. We really appreciate your support and commitment to this 
special ministry. 

Please return the slip below to the office by Friday 12th February 2020. 

Sincerely, 

Leanne Pellegrino 

Catholic Identity Leader 

_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ _ 

Attention: Leanne Pellegrino (Catholic Identity Leader) 

Altar Servers name: 

Class: 

• Are you NEW to Altar serving?  Yes.    No 
 

• Would you like to serve during the week for week day masses and school 
masses? 

Yes.             No 

• Would you like to serve at a WEEKEND mass? 

Preferred Mass time: (Please circle) 

Saturday 6pm  Sunday 8am   Sunday 11am 

Experience serving at funerals: (Please circle) 

Yes     No 
 
Would like to learn how to serve at a funeral: (Please circle) 
 
Yes     No 
 
 


